UIL Executive Committee

District 22A
Called Meeting

February 22, 2010
The Executive Committee met in a Called session with the following members present:

Steve Johnson-Miller Grove

Paul Jones-Saltillo

Robin Ross-Sulphur Bluff

Members Absent:  Nathan Choate-Greenville Phoenix
Others in attendance:  Tommy Long
The meeting was called to order at 10:10 a.m. 

Facts of the discussion:

2008-2009 school year
Greenville Phoenix did not play Saltillo or Miller Grove at all, boys or girls, but did play Sulphur Bluff once.

2009-2010 school year
Greenville Phoenix did not play Saltillo at all, boys or girls.

Greenville Phoenix played one girl’s game at Miller Grove.  Mr. Choate informed Mr. Johnson that he would not have a girl’s team to come back and play Miller Grove again.

Greenville Phoenix played Sulphur Bluff twice, girls but no boys.  Their second game was after Greenville Phoenix said they did not have a team anymore.  Mr. Choate e-mailed Mr. Johnson that they got a team together for one more game and a player moved the next day.  

Greenville Phoenix, for two seasons in a row, has cancelled games with District teams-often with very short notice-leaving the teams to try and find other games.

A motion was made by Paul Jones and seconded by Robin Ross to issue a reprimand, under UIL contest rule 1208 C1, to Greenville Phoenix for failing to complete district play and to request further sanctions from UIL.  The motion carried unanimously.

A motion was made by Robin Ross and seconded by Paul Jones to adjourn at 10:30 a.m.  The motion carried unanimously.

_________________________

Steve Johnson-Chair



